
 
 
 
Dear Customer,  
 
We are very happy to announce that D&D Oil Company has become part of the Rogers Petroleum team.  
We understand very well that a company and its quality of service is only as good as the people working 
in it.  All of the D&D employees will remain.  Combining the people of D&D with additional resources 
available as part of a larger organization will enhance our ability to provide you with consistent, high 
quality service.  Rogers Petroleum places a very high value on honesty, integrity, and hard work. We 
pride ourselves on our ability to find the best people and give them the best technology and equipment 
to work with.  We are proud of the reputation we have built in this industry as a result, and we look 
forward to serving you.  
 
For more information about Rogers Petroleum please visit our website at www.rogerspetro.com.  Feel 
free to call with any questions or concerns you may have.  Same people. Same phone number. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Liposky 
CEO  
 


